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Dear Mrs Acton, 

 

Subject : Ref 17/03114/FUL 8 High Beeches -extensio ns and alterations to 
roofline etc 

 
 
Normally, our Association does not express views on  planning applications for 
house extensions.  However, we see that in this cas e, it concerns a house in 
the High Beeches Conservation Area. 
 
What is being asked for does seem to be major chang e to this house, 
especially as regards the street scene and the prop osed dormer windows at 
the front. 
 
We understand that the planning & conservation sub- committee of The Bexley 
Civic Society also has concerns and will be writing  to you, and so this is to 
confirm that we support what they say. 
 
In view of the sensitivity of the location, may we ask please that the views of 
Bexley's heritage officer also be sought? 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Jean Gammons 
Secretary 


